
  
 

Dear Parents, 

Our school have signed up to the voting contest to win a playground made from 

recycled oral care products. You can now vote for our school until the 3rd of 

July by following these 3 steps: 

1. Visit the contest page. www.terracycle.com/en-GB/contests/colgateplayground# 

2. Fill out the required fields (your name, your email address and the name of 

the school you would like to vote for). 

3. Click on "cast vote!" 

4. Verify your email if this is the first time you vote. You can then vote once a 

day from each email address verified. 

The leaderboard displays the real-time ranking of the schools and will be updated 

automatically. 

 

Win one of the prizes 

The 3 schools with the most votes win the following prizes: 

1st prize: A school playground made from recycled oral care products 

2nd prize: Garden planters made from recycled oral care products 

3rd prize: A bench made from recycled oral care products 
 

http://zog8.mjt.lu/lnk/ANAAADyJCfMAAccxGfgAAG9mt0UAAAAIiiEAIr40AAcZHABc5rlCYcKDAwZeQECi2gH0TIFcnQAFrdk/1/RcdjI565X_SyV9rc5el62A/aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGVycmFjeWNsZS5jb20vZW4tR0IvY29udGVzdHMvY29sZ2F0ZXBsYXlncm91bmQ
http://www.terracycle.com/en-GB/contests/colgateplayground


We are very excited to be in the running for this contest so hope you 

can help us! 
 

 

Look below to find out how we can up our chances of winning…. 

 

Each child at our school has their own school email address. We have nearly 

300 children at our school, so if they all voted, even if just once, we would up 

our chances of winning dramatically.  

Your child will need to log on to the teracycle website following this link to 

vote: www.terracycle.com/en-GB/contests/colgateplayground#  

They will then need to put in their name, their email address and our school – 

we are down as Horsford CE VA Primary. If it is the first time they are voting 

they will need to log in to their email account and click on the link in the email 

they are sent to verify their email address. Here is how your child can access 

their email address: 

 

School email website: http://email.nsix.org.uk 

 

Child’s username: ________________________@nsix.org.uk 

 

Password: ____________________________ 

 

If they vote again, they won’t need to verify their email address again. You can 

vote once each day. 

For security reasons we have not written your child’s information on the sheet 

above but our children at Mill Lane have been given their username and 

passwords. Some of the children have already voted at school today. If you 

would like your child to have their email address and password to help vote 

please contact Mrs Kirton. 
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